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The Vilas Neighborhood Association Council wishes to convey its support for Berke and
Benham Seafood, LLC's application for a Class B combination liquor and beer license in
conjunction with its seafood business. Berke and Benham Seafood has been a positive
addition to our neighborhood. We believe that alcohol sales at the proposed 5%
alcohol/95% food ratio described in the application would provide an appropriate
complement to the retail seafood business and facilitate the occasional tastings and
small parties that are part of Berke and Benham's business plan.



